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March 28, 2018 
 
Aloha Senator Rosalyn Baker,   

I am writing this letter recommendation of Ami Tsuji-Jones who has accepted to serve 
as a member for Disability and Communication Access Board.  

I have known Ami for about 20 years. We worked closely together in our ASL program 
at Kapi`olani Community College for a couple of years. She is an expert in teaching ASL 
and Deaf Studies courses and she’s very supportive of the students and their academic 
goals. She has a vast knowledge of teaching tools and I have learned and improved in 
my own teaching because of watching her. 

Besides teaching, she has been involved with the Deaf community for years and she is 
one of the top Deaf advocates in the community. She represents and educates Deaf 
people here and in the mainland through Deaf conferences, meetings and trainings. 
She’s very organized and well-prepared with all her presentations. She’s very 
interactive with her audience responds very well to questions asked of her. She’s 
amazing and has many talents. I find it very impressive.  

In conclusion, I believe without a doubt, that Ami is amazing and will perform great 
things as a member of the Disability and Communication Access Board. You will not 
regret having her on the board. 

 
Sincerely,  

 
Christine Holmes  
 
 



March 28, 2018

Dear Senator Rosalyn Baker,

It is with great pleasure that I provide a professional reference for Ami Tsuji-Jones, whose is 
interested in filling a position on the Disability and Communication Access Board’s (DCAB) 
Board of Directors. I have had the privilege of knowing and working with Ami for almost twenty 
years and I believe that she is the perfect candidate to be a successful board member.

I first met Ami when I was volunteering at the Hawaii School for the Deaf and the Blind (HSDB). 
I was immediately drawn to her welcoming personality and found myself in awe of her teaching 
abilities and the way she interacted with the students. As the years went on, I had the privilege 
of working with her on various projects. When I became the Parent and Community Network 
Coordinator for HSDB, I often turned to Ami for advice and requested that she be part of 
planning committees for various events such as the Family Learning Vacation. Ami was always 
committed, pleasant, punctual, and had the follow through that was needed when serving on a 
planning committee. I’ve also had the honor of teaching workshops with her for Reading to Deaf 
Children and Ami especially impressed me with her ability to work with hearing parents of deaf 
children. Interacting with parents can often require tact and patience as parents deal with 
coming to terms with their child’s deafness, and Ami was always respectful while doing her part 
in educating and advocating for their deaf child’s rights.

Over the years, Ami has served on numerous boards and committees and has proven time and 
again that she is an advocate for the Deaf community. She has also received training to be an 
Abused Deaf Women’s Advocacy Services (ADWAS) support provider and Deaf Self-Advocacy 
Trainer (DSAT) because she believes in advocating for the rights of the Deaf. 

Ami is well respected in the community and she possesses the professionalism, sincerity, and 
integrity to be a successful member of the DCAB board. It is without hesitation that I 
recommend Ami Tsuji-Jones to serve as a member of the DCAB board. 

Sincerely,

Rosalind Kia
Project Coordinator

1953 S. Beretania Street, Suite 5A
Honolulu, HI 96826

(808) 284-3551
admin@csc-hawaii.org


	GM-575
	GM-575_GM575
	GM-575_Francine Wai
	GM-575_Christine Holmes
	GM-575_Rosalind Kia


